
 

Byblos Bank Europe Welcomes the Governor of Banque 

du Liban in Belgium 

Beirut, 6 February 2018 - Byblos Bank Chairman - General Manager Semaan Bassil and Byblos Bank Europe 

Chief Executive Officer Fouad Trad welcomed in Brussels the Governor of the Central Bank of Lebanon 

Riad Salameh on the sidelines of a forum titled "Financial and Monetary Stability, Impact on the Lebanese 

Economy", organized by the Belgian Lebanese Business Council and sponsored by Byblos Bank Europe. 

This was an occasion to reiterate the pioneering role played by the Central Bank in securing monetary and 

financial stability in Lebanon and to praise the wise leadership of its governor while highlighting the 

importance of the reassurances he provided during his official talks in Brussels with the Belgian and 

European monetary authorities, as well as during his meetings with ambassadors and the Lebanese 

community who came from Belgium, the United Kingdom, the Netherlands and Switzerland. 

Established in 1976, Byblos Bank Europe is a Belgian Bank owned by Byblos Bank S.A.L. and operates under 

the jurisdiction of the National Bank of Belgium. This European subsidiary serves as a robust and dynamic 

regional platform for Byblos Bank’s activities in the old continent. Its branches in Brussels, London and 

Paris ensure a personalized service and offer extensive expertise in trade finance between Europe, Africa 

and the Middle East. The Bank also serves a select group of commercial enterprises, private clients and 

correspondent banks. 

### 

For more information, please contact:  
Rudy Sassine 
Group Communication Department at Byblos Bank 
Tel.: 01-335200 (Ext.: 0314) 
Email: rsassine@byblosbank.com.lb  
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